
Year 5/6:  96.8% Good 

Year 3/4: 100% WOW! 

Year 1/2: 100% WOW! 

Reception: 97% Well done! 

Nursery: 93.8% Well below 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

98.9% Well done! 

Yearly school attendance to 
date:  

96.6% Well done! 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Set up by children’s mental health charity Place2Be, next week shines a spotlight on the 
importance of children and young people’s mental health. This year’s theme is Find your Brave.  

Please help us to raise awareness of the importance of supporting children and young people's 
mental health during the week.  We have organised many activities for the children to take 
part in. Lingdale are now in partnership with MFC—the Boro bus will be launching at school 

next week. All children will get the opportunity to have lessons on board 
over the next few months. Staff and parents will be offered healthy 
heart check ups/weigh ins etc—watch this space for more information. 

 

 

 

On Thursday morning, Destination JUDO visited 
the school and provided some taster sessions for 
our children. Judo is a modern martial and 
Olympic sport.  It was great fun and the children 
loved being active.  

    

 

World Book Day Thursday 5th March:  

This year, the whole school will be celebrating World Book Day. Your children are invited to 
come to school dressed as their favourite book character or wearing their pyjamas.  

Have you registered for Parent Pay online?  If you need any support, please call 
into the school office ASAP.  

Safeguarding Notice  

Please could we remind all parents of the consequences of al-
lowing your child onto social media at an early age. They will 
present as an adult well before they actually are 18. Please up-
date details, privacy setting and talk to your children regularly 
about staying safe on line.  Please speak to a member off staff 
if you require any support or advice.  

Dates for the diary  

Trip to York—Wednesday 5th Feb return to school at approx. 
4pm. Please return consent form and £10 contribution. 

MFC Foundation launch—the Boro Bus is coming to Lingdale! – 
Tuesday 4th Feb 

Valentine Disco—Thursday 13th Feb 4-
5.30pm Tickets on sale price £1.50 * 
PLEASE NOTE FILM CLUB IS CANCELLED* 

Break up for half term—Friday 14th Feb 

PD Day—Monday 24th Feb (School closed) 

Return to school—Tuesday 25th Feb 2020  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Resilience  

 

Theo H —Mrs Jones 

George P— Miss Stonehouse 

Kian R-Mrs Crame 

Lydia G-Mrs Norris 

Emily P —Mr Fairbridge 

Rockstar of the week is Cerys B (Year 5) 

  

Friday 31st January 2020 


